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You [13 Jun 2011 07:02 PM]:

Dear NGO Branch Team,

Thank you very much for your kind consideration. It is a great honour to our NGO.
Kindest regards,

Josefine Brecht

Foundation for Subjective Experience and Research S.E.R.
PRO-Media Officer

UN NGO Representative

contact:

Kreuzstrasse 66

D-47877 Willich

Germany

Phone: 0049 2154 42376

Email: j.brecht@ser-foundation.de
www.global-balance.org

www .ser-foundation.de,

www .ser-foundation.ch
www.ser-foundation.nl

NGO Branch [6 Jun 2011 10:30 AM]:

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your interest in contributing to the 2011 High Level Segment of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC). Th
Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs is pleased to inform you that your written statement was accepted for distrit
ECOSOC High Level Segment this year.

The NGO Branch congratulates you on your organization’s continuous efforts to contribute to the work of the ECOSOC.

The statements are being edited and translated into the six official UN languages from now until July. When published, y:
online by following the link below and typing the document symbol assigned: E/2011/NGO/63:

http://documents.un.org/simple.asp

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us by replying to this message.
Sincerely,

NGO Branch

Office for ECOSOC Support and Coordination

Department of Economic and Social Affairs
United Nations



